
 
 

RESOLUTION NO.  

 

RESOLUTION TO CONSIDER AWARDING A CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT TO 

O’HAVER CONTRACTORS OF SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS IN THE AMOUNT OF 

$5,150,000 FOR SITE DEVELOPMENT AND CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW FIRE 

STATION NUMBER 5 BUILDING 

 

WHEREAS, Komatsu Architects was hired to develop construction documents for a new 

fire station on 2.674 acres located at the southeast corner of National Parkway and South Holland 

Road; and, 

 

WHEREAS, Thirteen (13) Competitive Sealed Proposals were received for the 
construction of the new Fire Station Number 5 facility; and, 

 

WHEREAS, using the defined evaluation and selection criteria published in the Project 

Manual, City staff, with assistance from the project architect, has determined that the proposal 
submitted by the subject contractor provides the best value to the City for the construction of the 

new fire station facility. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF MANSFIELD, TEXAS: 

 

SECTION 1. 
 

That the City Council approves awarding a construction contract to O’Haver Contractors 

for site development and construction of the new Fire Station Number 5 building in the amount of Five 

Million One Hundred Fifty Thousand Dollars and no/100 ($5,150,000.00) 

RESOLVED AND PASSED this 27th
 
day of January, 2020. 

 

 

  

  

  

   

David L. Cook, Mayor 

ATTEST: 
 

 

 

Susana Marin, City Secretary 


